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Cc: Dominique Naccarato <dominique@garna.org>

 

Subject: [External Email]GARNA Friends of Fourmile Comments on Forest Service Camping Management

Proposal

 

 

 

[External Email]

 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

<mailto:Spam.Abuse@usda.gov>

 

Dear District Rangers Edwards and Mercer, March 17, 2023

 

 

 

This evening I electronically submitted the GARNA Friends of Fourmile chapter's comment of the Forest Service

Dispersed Camping Management Project.

 

 

 

Although I am sure you will eventually receive all comments for review, I am attaching a copy as a double-check

that they have been submitted before the deadline.

 

 

 

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to receiving news of publication of the Environmental

Assessment and a near-final proposal.

 

 

 

Alan

 

 

 



 

 

Alan Robinson

 

Agency Contact

 

Friends of Fourmile Chapter of GARNA

 

Tel (719) 395-3396 Cell (719) 221-1259

 

e-mail: robinsonalanh@gmail.com <mailto:robinson@chaffee.net>

 

http://www.garna.org/friends-of-fourmile.htm

<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.garna.org%2Ffriends-of-

fourmile.htm&amp;data=05%7C01%7C%7C88a734e2e0c440c3c23708db29525cdb%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867

ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C638149207028724841%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwM

DAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&amp;sdata=Tzw%2Fdp9v6

i4rEWhkwqQHz7HX8Yb9mAi96afc4NMmlVw%3D&amp;reserved=0>


